
From: Pannier, Stephen 
Sent: Wednesday, September 04, 2013 3:02 PM 
To: Torbey, Andrea 
Subject: FW: IRI release of Proprietary Information 
 
 
 
From: John Brosemer [mailto:john_brosemer@iri-ne.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2013 7:00 PM 
To: Pannier, Stephen 
Subject: IRI release of Proprietary Information 
 
Mr. Pannier, 
  
IRI releases the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (US NRC) from any liability associated with, any 
and all IRI proprietary rights in IRI's Final Report on Foxboro N-2ARPS-A6 power supplies dated  July 5, 
2013. 
  
In this case the US NRC and entire nuclear community are considered to be IRI clients and as such may 
freely disclose, copy, disseminate, distrubute or publish said report in ANY medium they find appropriate. 
  
John F. Brosemer 
President 
Integrated Resources, Inc. 
(402) 873-5859 


